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*

Special Projects Branch
Office of Management and Program Analysis

Dear Jeanne:

I want you to know that Mr. William A. Schaeffler, Director, Combined
Federal Campaign, for the National Capital Area, sent me a letter of
appreciation for making you available to them as a Loaned Executive.
Mr. Schaeffler also expressed his appreciation for the leadership and
assistance you have given that organization in planning and conducting
the 1979 CFC Campaign. I understand that through your efforts the units
under your responsibility exceeded last year's dollar goal by 14%.

It's nice to know that not only did one of our own contribute to the
success of the campaign but above all helped build a better community
and a more compassionate world for us all to live in.

Thanks for a job well done.

, Sincerely,
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M o'seph M. Hendrie
Chairman

cc: Mr. Haller
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